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Report of Joint Policing Committee Meeting 9/12/2019 
Compiled by Dan Kennedy 
 

I attended a meeting of Joint Policing Committee in the Co Hall on 9/12/2019. 

There was number of reports presented outlining the up to date statistics of all Garda 
activities, it was stated that nearly all form of crime were on a downward trend over 
the past year which was very encouraging in the run up to Christmas. 
 

There was a lengthy discussion on the Wexford Garda Policing Plan for 2020, with 
many overhead charts put up, and explained in the follow up discussion and 
adopted. 
 

Following a number of questions from myself, it was stated that the Gardai had no 
control over the Age Friendly Parking bays in public areas, 
 

Also Under-Age Cards can be approved at local Garda Stations. 
 

In response to a further question re a Sign Language Interpreter at all Garda 
Stations, it was stated that as of now this service has only limited available in 
Stations, and that under the new Policing Plan it was hoped that new members 
would be trained up to be able to act as proper interpreters and be available in all 
major stations. 
 
There has been an increase in the number of Gardai consigned to the Traffic Corp 
Section, and also that CCTV an only be monitored by Wexford Co Council. 
 

Irishtown New Ross issues were also discussed, with a further feed-back as soon as 
possible and what action can be taken 

 
A schedule of meeting for 2020 was approved. 
 
After the conclusion of the meeting, there was the launch of the Garda Youth Awards 
2019. 
 


